
Mendlesham 
Chairs

£>n the 19 November 2013 at Sworders Stansted Mountfitchet Auction Rooms there will be 
a number of fine Mendlesham chairs that may interest members, especially as some of 
them are featured in Dr Bernard Cotton’s book the The English Regional Chair. Shown here 
are a pair of fruitwood chairs, an unusual high-back chair and another fruitwood chair but 
with a rare wavy splat back. There are, in all, seven chairs and any more information may 
be had from Guy Schooling at guyschooling@sworder.co.uk.
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